has replaced for
online lunch Prepayments. As the service is transferred, online payments will be suspended until
Monday, November 19, 2012. Please bear with us as this transition occurs. Payments can still be made
by sending a check made to: “Town of Arlington — Food Service” and sent to your child’s cafeteria.

Logging into mySchoolBucks.com could not be easier! Usernames and passwords for parents are the
same ones from MyNutrikids.com. Parents that did not previously have an account with
MyNutrikids.com will need to register for a new account on mySchoolBucks.com.

Things to know about mySchoolBucks:
- The convenience fee per transaction will change to $1.95.
- mySchoolBucks has the following payment methods available for use:
o Visa®
o Mastercard®
o Discover®
o Electronic Check

- Parents may fund up to $120 per student, but a family may pay for all of their students on a
single transaction.

- Due to legal requirements, we are unable to transfer automatic e-mail notifications. If parents
previously setup low balance email alerts in MyNutrikids.com, they will need to set those up on
mySchoolBucks.



